WASECA COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
WORK SESSION — AUGUST 3, 2021

The Waseca County Board of Commissioners met in a work session on Tuesday,
August 3, 2021, in the Commissioner Room, 300 North State Street, Waseca, Minnesota.
Members present were Chair DeAnne Malterer, Doug Christopherson; Brian Harguth;
Blair Nelson; and Brad Krause.

Others present were Michael Johnson, County Administrator; Tammy Spooner,
Auditor-Treasurer; Melissa Sexton, Human Resources Manager; and Brian Tomford,
Building & Grounds Director.

Chair Malterer called the Work Session to order at 8:30 a.m. Roll call was taken and the
Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

Michael Johnson, County Administrator, provided an overview of the budget
process for proposed 2022 taxes. Discussions were held regarding appropriation. A
budget subcommittee will be formed. Commissioners Christopherson and Malterer
volunteered to serve on the committee.

Brian Tomford, Buildings & Grounds Director, gave an update on the status of
2021 projects. Tomford stated that some of the projects may not be completed until 2022
due to availability of materials.

Discussion was held regarding the driveway project at Blower’s Park. American
Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) dollars will be used for the cost of the pavement.

The work session ended at 9:25 a.m.
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